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Thursday 28th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To celebrate and mark Harvest this year we will be encouraging children to bring in 

donations to school for our local Trinity Church. In the past, the church has said that any 

tinned meat donations are particularly useful to help stock foodbanks. Trinity Church, in 

association with local charities, will distribute any donations to those in need. 

 

We ask that all donations should be brought into school from Monday 2nd October, thank 

you in advance for any help. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S Capewell 

Deputy Head 


